
 

TRIBUTES TO MARY GEORGE, d. 20 February 2024 

 

The Trustees and members were saddened to learn of the recent death of Mary George and 

send their condolences to her family and friends. 

 

Mary was a member of the Monday evening French group and also enjoyed outings with the 

Gardening and Out and About group and will be greatly missed by her friends in Ru3a 

 

Lesley White, Chair of Rotherham u3a 

 

Mary was one of the original members of the Wickersley French Group and has played an 

important role in its development and longevity.  She enjoyed the activity of speaking French, 

rarely missing a meeting before her illness took its toll, and she was an enthusiastic and 

gregarious participant.  

 

Her absence from the group will be felt by everyone. Smiley and cheerful, she was such a 

talented and self-deprecating lady.  When she came to our meetings she often had something 

interesting to relate after researching something we had discussed earlier.  We will collectively 

miss her and we will each continue to personally miss her for our own private reasons. 

 

Mary has been absent for some time but, behaving in her usual private and unobtrusive manner, 

she never told us how ill she really was.  She faced her demise with courage and dignity. 

 

Terry Callaghan, Co-ordinator and all Mary’s friends in the French evening group 

 


